Sent: 25 July 2017 13:25

To: Benmbarek, Samir

Cc: Planning; Allott, Dawn

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3276/P

Re : 7 Strathray Gardens Flat 2 2017/3276/P

OBJECT

No objection in principal to new design of steps, though more information about new patterned tiles on the porch
entrance area should be provided.

However, we object to loss of planting area due to proposed reduction of the planting adjacent to front wall. Space
for new planting can be used in front of the railings near the front bay window. This would make a big aesthetic
contribution to the appearance of the setting of the house, as well as enhancing the environment. Proposed
replacement of asphalt drive with a new permeable drive surface is welcome.

Beatrice Wober
for
BCAAC

...unquote

From: Benmbarek, Samir

Sent: Tuesday, July 04, 2017 3:03 PM

To

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3276/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/3276/P

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail
is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer.



